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                Important Dates  

February 7th– PTSO meeting       
               5:15 PM 

February 14th-  No School/Snow  
                 Make-up Day 

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION  

FOR 2022-2023 SCHOOL YEAR 

It is that time of year again. If you or your friends have a 
child who will be entering kindergarten in the Fall of 2022 

the important information is listed below. 

 

Registration will be held on March 23 and 24, 2022 at 
the W.R. Croman Primary School. 

 

Please go to the Troy School District Website to print the 
forms (Central Registration) or stop in the W.R. Croman 

Office to pick up a registration packet.   

Please bring the following: 

Official birth certificate (child must be 5 years of age on or 
before August 31, 2022). Immunization record, pertinent 
custody/visitation papers, and proof of residency (tax bill 

or utility bill).  

Please be sure to bring the child with you. 

 

LOST AND FOUND  

OVERLOAD 

If your child is missing hats, 
gloves, coats, boots, etc. please 
stop into the office to check out 
the Lost and Found; our box is 

very full of unclaimed items. 
Classroom teachers often have a 

classroom lost and found box.  
Drop your child’s teacher a note 

asking them to look in their box for 
the missing items. It is amazing 
the number of unclaimed items 

that are left at school. 

A Note from Principal Mr. Wilcox 
The students have been behaving amazingly and we are 
so happy with their effort in the classroom.  Here at 
W.R. Croman, we just wrapped up our second round of 
diagnostic testing in I-Ready Math and Acadience.   
I do want to remind everyone with the winter season 
upon us that if your child is sick, please keep them at 
home.  We do ask for a written excuse when they  
return or a doctor’s note.  If a child is over 10 days of 
total absences, a doctor’s note will be required.  If you 
have nay questions, please feel free to reach me at 
570-297-3145. 



 A Note from the Nurse… 

Keeping Kids Active in the Winter 

     January & February tend to be our coldest months here in Northern Pennsylvania  
  making it a challenge to keep kids active when it is often too cold to play outside.  
  Physical activity is a key element for kids’ physical and mental health. Here are some 
  tips to help keep them active during even the coldest months of the year. 

1) Take advantage of those days it gets above 20 degrees and get outside. Building a snowman, go on a 
“winter wonderland” hike, or try out skiing or snowboarding. 

2) Encourage inside activity by turning on some music and having a dance competition. If dance isn’t 
your thing, try building a blanket fort or pick out an interactive video game to play together. 

3) Go to a skating rink. Whether you prefer ice skating or roller skating, both are excellent activities 
that everyone in the family can enjoy together. 

4) Go Bowling. Another fun family outing that gets everyone off the couch for a few hours. 
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What’s Happening at 

Croman... 
This months PBIS program award was lunch with 
Mr. Wilcox.  The students got to watch cartoons 
and eat Vinnie’s pizza as a reward for putting on 

their Trojan Armor and being  
respectful and responsible.  Congratulations! 

Santa  

handing out  

presents to  

Mrs. Berdine’s 

2nd Grade class 
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Brennan R. receiving award for bus safety from 

bus driver Angie Kenyon.   

Way to have your Trojan Armor on Brennan!! 

In 2
nd Grade Music class, students are  

developing steady beat and  
performance skills, and building  
hand-eye coordination through  

playing percussion instruments and 
reading iconic musical notation. The 
latest instrument introduced in class 

was the crash cymbals and a few  
students have gotten the chance to 

try them out!  
(Pictured: Leah C. and Bristol S.)  

January Student of the Month 

Kindergarten—Rose B., Onahlee B., Madeline W. Madison H., Emma H., Jayce B. 

First Grade—Dylan R., Mason S., Mariska P., Gabriella F., Thomas H. 

Second Grade—Preston H., Vincent M., Layla H., Bennett R., Brooklynn V., Jasper G. 


